
Friends of the Galway Public Library Minutes 
August 18, 2020 
Conference Call 

  
Present: Sharyn Kalinkewicz, Becky Mitchell,  Ardeth Deay, Kris Anuszewski, Bill Bateman, Cate 
LaBarre 
 
The meeting was called to order by Kris. 
Cate LaBarre, the new chair of the Galway Public Library introduced herself and was welcomed to our 
meeting 
,  
SECRETARY’S REPORT  

Motion to accept July minutes by Bill, seconded by Ardeth. Passed. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
            August treasurer’s report presented by Sharyn. Letter from Vanguard CharitableTrust with 
$2500.00 donation from Kerry Brennan in honor of Ethel and Thomas Brennan. Motion made by Kris, 
seconded by Bill to move $2500.00 to Cap360 general use fund. Passed. 
 
OLD BUSINESS  

● Taste of Chocolate tabled. 
● Deb’s request list will be considered in the future. 

 
NEW BUSINESS  

● The viability of contacting the membership was discussed. As memberships are down, perhaps 
a reminder we exist would be appropriate. However, due to pervasive anxiety due to community 
health issues, not likely to be the right time to ask for money??? Bill will draft a letter to 
Friends membership for the Board to consider. 

● Bill reported that he, Gary, and Sonny put the tent up behind the library. However, it does not 
seem stable enough to withstand high winds. Becky has posts and Kris has a sledgehammer. 
They will meet to reinforce the tent support. 

● Barb McKean contacted Bill to let us know that the book sale signs have been moved to the 
library’s shed, as there is no room in our shed. 

 
Meeting adjourned. 
Next meeting: September 15, 2020 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ardeth Deay, Secretary 
 


